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Subject Comments on Volume 1 of the updated 1993 SNA

Dear Mr. Havinga,
 
Replying to your letter from March 20 requesting our comments on Volume 1 of the updated SNA and 
our views on the title, we would like to inform you that we do not have any further comments on the 
content of Volume 1 of the updated SNA after reviewing. In addition, we think that major 
methodological changes introduced in updated version of SNA 1993 compared to the existing SNA 
1993 version should be shortly described in the introduction.
Regarding the title of the updated SNA, we opt for the second proposed title (b) System of National 
Accounts 2008 (2008 SNA) since, from our point of view,  the argument of indicating the up-to-date 
characteristics of the Manual seems to be more relevant. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Davor Galinec
Chief Advisor 
Statistics Department
Croatian National Bank


